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2018-2019 POWERSCHOOL REGISTRATION INFORMATION   
 

ALL STUDENTS 

PowerSchool Registration Process:  (Deadline - 11:59 p.m. on July 31.) 
● Go to the PowerSchool website (PowerSchool registration instructions are included in this mailing). 

○ To apply for a fee waiver, your application must be submitted and approved ​before​ beginning 
the PowerSchool Registration process.   

○ Questions regarding the fee waiver process should be directed to the Associate Principal’s office.  

                                    
 

ALL Freshman Students &  
ALL Students transferring to D207 

ALL Returning Students 

● School fee payment must be completed by one 
of the following methods: 

1. Paid in PowerSchool by credit card 
2. Paid cash/check in the bookstore no 

later than Tuesday, July 31. 
● Health Form ​- If you have not yet submitted a 

health form, please do so no later than July 31. 

● School fee payment must be completed by 
one of the following methods: 

1. Paid in PowerSchool by credit card 
2. Paid cash/check in the bookstore no 

later than Tuesday, July 31. 
 

● All freshman & transfer students ONLY must 
attend the Instructional Materials Pickup on 
August 6​ (see section below for additional 
details)  

 
 

Note: All freshman & transfer students ​must​ be present 
at Instructional Materials Pickup in order to have an ID 
picture taken, receive a locker assignment, pick up their 
Chromebook and establish their District 207 
technology account. 

If… 
● PowerSchool registration is completed by July 

31 
● School fee payment is completed by Method 

1 or 2 above 
Then… 

● you will receive an email confirmation of 
completion and notification that you 
SHOULD  NOT attend Instructional 
Materials Pickup on August 6​.​  All 
instructional materials will be distributed in 
advisory on the first day of school. 

Otherwise... 
● you must attend Instructional Materials 

Pickup (August 6) to complete the registration 
process and pay all fees in order for your 
instructional materials to be available on the 
first day of school.  



 
 

Instructional Materials Pickup (Freshmen and Transfer Students Only) 
 

● August 6 - C101 
○ 8:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.  
○ 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.  
○ 5:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

 
● At Instructional Materials Pickup, there will also be a station for purchasing a Ventra card for those 

interested in using Pace transportation. 

 
Important notes: 

● If you do not complete the PowerSchool Registration process by 11:59 p.m., Tuesday, July 31, there will 
be a $25.00 late fee applied to your student account, including those eligible for fee waiver.  

 
● All non-digital instructional materials are property of District 207 and must be returned at the end of the 

school year to avoid additional charges. 
 

● The bookstore will be closed the week of August 6. 
 

● Ventra cards for returning students can be updated in the bookstore during normal bookstore hours 
through the summer. 

 
For your convenience a computer kiosk will be available for PowerSchool Registration in the Main office 
Monday thru Thursday, 8:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.​ ​(closed daily 12:00 - 1:00 p.m.)  
 
If you have any questions, please call the bookstore manager, Mrs. Talarico at 847-692-8201. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
George A. Dagres 
Associate Principal 


